
 

 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Traffic Disruption – Cedar Avenue 

  The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, businesses 
and the general public of the following Traffic Disruption 
from Monday October 10th, 2022 thru Monday, October 17th, 
2022 for the purposes of Trenching. 

• Cedar Avenue between Dundonald Street Junction 
and Angle Street. 

• Diversion signs and barriers will be in place.  

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience this 
may cause.  

City Hall    Allan Somner 
4th October 2022    Operations Manager 
   


